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LAST CHANCE to RSVP: Sunday June 23.  Come  
enjoy an evening of fellowship!  An evening of  
music with the Messengers, hamburger/hotdog supper,  
bouncy houses, yard games, and much more!  All of this 
is FREE, but please RSVP so we can plan on enough 
food.  Visit www.shbc.cc/register to RSVP today.

Welcome  
New Member!

Olivia Cole
by Profession of  Faith

Worship at Spring Hill

Sunday, June 23
8:30 a.m. Baby Dedication & Rev. Bob Gladney 
Preaching: “Living Life to the Fullest” 
Colossians 1:9-12

11:00 a.m. Distinguished Young Women, Spring Hill 
Singers & Rev. Bob Gladney Preaching: “Singing His 
Praise”

Wednesday, June 26 | 6:15 p.m.
Special Called Business Meeting

Motion:  Are you in favor of the Transitional Pastor 
concept?  Y/N

Bob Gladney Preaching 

Homecoming 
Concert 

 
Sunday, June 23, 2019  11:00 a.m. 

 

Sanctuary of Spring Hill Baptist Church 
 

 

 

Spring Hill Singers 

 

 



Don’t Miss This Sunday, June 23!
This Sunday, June 23, is one of those “don’t miss”  
Sundays.  We will dedicate twins in the 8:30 Contemporary  
Worship Service as well as welcome the Distinguished Young  
Women and hear from our Spring Hill Singers in the 11:00 
Traditional Service.  

Church-wide Picnic – Last Chance!
The Church-wide Picnic is scheduled for Sunday, June 
30 – 5:00 – 7:00 p.m.  This Sunday, June 23 is the  
deadline to sign up.  Please sign up online at shbc.cc or in the  
worship service using the Connection Card so we can plan 
to have plenty of hamburgers and hot dogs. This is a great  
opportunity for fellowship with your church family.  

The Generosity of God Stewardship Emphasis Begins 
June 30
For five Sundays beginning June 30, we will emphasize 
the benefits of giving to the 2019 Mission and Ministry 
Plan of Spring Hill Baptist Church.  This summer is full of  
opportunities for our church family.  To list them would  
certainly take more print than you would be willing to read.  
We can offer these ministries because of your generosity 
in financially supporting our church.  A financial goal of 
$325,000 has been set for this five-week emphasis.  We 
really need to open our hearts and our pocketbooks and 
make these five weeks some of the best days of giving 
Spring Hill has ever encountered!

Is the Pictorial Directory Ready Yet?
Good question.  We will receive the “first” proof around 
July 3 and turn it around as quickly as possible.  Looks like 
the books will be here about the time school starts.  If you 
did not purchase additional pictures and are to receive just 
the one picture you get for having your picture made, you 
will receive this picture when we hand out the directories to 
the church family.

And In Closing
The worship of God is essential in the life of any Christian.  
God places within each of us a desire for a relationship 
with Him and extends grace to every person through the 
gift of His Son, Jesus Christ.  The proper response to that 
gift of grace is authentic worship.  Worship is active … not  
passive. In worship we offer ourselves anew to God.  We 
bring our praises, our thanksgiving, our repentance, our 
brokenness, our gifts, our resources, our obedience, and 
our service to God, offering all of who we are to Him in 
worship.  When we worship together, God is honored. 
The members of the body of Christ are strengthened 
as their character is changed to be more like God’s.   
Worshipers are also encouraged as they experience the  
bond of community with other Christians.  Make worship a  
priority in your life. Worship this Sunday with the Spring Hill 
church family with a spirit of enthusiasm and expectancy for 
a fresh encounter with the God we love and serve.  See you  
Sunday!!

Bob Gladney
Executive Pastor

Supplies for Haiti 
Mission Trip 

August 24-30, 2019
We are collecting items 
for the Haiti Trip.  You may 

drop off items in the Activities Center and the  
Education Office.
Sippy cups, eye drops, alcohol wipes, snack crackers 
(nabs), dried fruit snacks, baby powder, baby shampoo/
wash, baby lotion, diaper rash cream, white thread, re-
fillable water bottles (durable)

Basketball Camp II
July 22-26, 2019 
2:00 – 5:00 p.m. 

Spring Hill Baptist 
Activities Center

Cost: $25
Register: www.shbc.cc/register | For 
boys and girls: rising 1st graders 
through completed 6th graders.

If you have already registered for the July 15-19 
camp and would like to be added to the waiting 

list for the July 22-26 camp, please contact Colleen 
Smith, csmith@shbc.cc or 251-342-5375

The Light of the Village: 
Food Donations to Needy Families

Items are being collected in marked boxes in the 
Education Office, the Activities Center and on the 
second floor of the Adult Sunday School Building.
Items Needed:  boxed mac-n-cheese, canned 
spaghetti sauce, spaghetti noodles, ramen noodles, 
rice, beans, cans of ravioli, corn, green beans, yams, 
collards, tuna fish, canned ham, canned chicken, 
Vienna Sausages,canned pears, peaches, fruit 
cocktail, apple sauce, peanut butter, jelly, cereal bars, 
crackers, loaf of bread, toilet paper, toothpaste, dish 
soap and bleach 

You can help by: bringing items, helping prepare 
the bags each month, and/or helping deliver the 
food bags.  Please contact Judy Wesson at 423-5402 
if you would like to help.



THIS WEEK AT SPRING HILL
Sunday, June 23
   8:30 a.m.............................................................Contemporary Worship Service
   9:45 a.m..................................................................................... Sunday School
  11:00 a.m................................................................. Traditional Worship Service

Monday, June 24
   6:30 p.m...............................................................................Ladies’ Bible Study

Tuesday, June 25
 
Wednesday, June 26
  4:45  p.m........................................................................................Supper (DH)
  5:30 p.m........................................................................ Students: The Workshop
  6:00  p.m...............................................................................Children: Yee Haw
  6:15  p.m...........................................Business Meeting/Bob Gladney Preaching

Thursday, June 27

Friday, June 28
 5:00 p.m..................................................................................Parents’ Night Out

Saturday, June 29

 

Giving Thanks
June 16, 2019

STEWARDSHIP

Projected Weekly Needs ..........$48,952.00
Sunday Contributions............... $41,214.56
Projected Needs to Date...........$1,494,062.00
Given to Date........................$1,322,847.80

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Adults.............................262
Young Adults....................52
College..............................4
Youth...............................69
Preteen............................32 
Children...........................41
Preschool.........................55
Sub-total........................525
OFF CAMPUS CLASSES
Gordon Oaks.....................9
GRAND TOTAL.............534

Please join us as we serve the women at 
McKemie Place on Thursday, July 4. Bring 

your favorite salad, side dish or dessert 
to add to our fried chicken dinner. We 

will gather in the Activities Center parking lot at 5:30 p.m. 
and depart at 5:45 p.m. Your good food, your presence, your 

smiles, your prayers and other expressions of God’s grace 
mean so much!

Preteen Day at Gulf 
Islands Waterpark

Monday, July 22
Completed 4th - 6th Grades

$25 includes admission, lunch, and use of a covered pavilion 
for the day

*Sign up in the Education Office by completing a permission 
form and dropping off $25 by Sunday, July 14.

Pump It Up Party
Wednesday, July 10

9:00 - 11:00 a.m.
$10 per child

Completed 5K - 6th Grade

Children will be divided into groups:
Younger: K5-3rd grade completed; Older: 4th grade - 6th 
grade completed

**Children will need to be dropped off at Pump It Up AND 
chaperones are needed for both age groups.  

Drop your money off in the Education Office to reserve your 
child’s spot.

Howdy y’all!
Head ‘em up, Move ‘em out!

Children who have completed 4K-6th grade meet 
us Wednesday nights for a 

“yee haw” good time!
6:00 - 7:00 p.m.
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In case of emergency over the weekend,  
you may reach the minister on call  

at 342-5320.

Train up a child in  
the way he should go;  

and when he is old, he will not  
depart from it.  Proverbs 22:6

Church Office        342-5320
Bob Gladney............................... Executive Pastor 
Terry Richey...............................  Associate Pastor
Randy Grim...............................  Minister of Music
Josh Karl.......................  Student & College Pastor 
Erica Holloway.......Minister to Children & Families 
Bill Taylor........................... Asst. Minister of Music
Gretchen Crane............  Communications Director
Denise Marsh..............................Finance Director
Debbie Rice............  Children’s Music Coordinator
Missy Powell............................................... Pianist

Activities Center         342-5375 
Colleen Smith....Recreation/Activities Coordinator
Enrique Castillo....... Recreation Ministry Assistant 
Ashley Johnson................Upward Sports Director

Weekday Preschool Education Office 
342-6044

Follow us @SpringHillBaptist 
Facebook & Instagram!

Upward Football & Service Volleyball
Open Registration for grades 
K5 -6th (in the Fall of 2019)

is NOW (Late registration July 26). 
Evaluations: 
FOOTBALL - All children must attend a football evaluation. 
VOLLEYBALL - Only children in grades 4-6 must attend a  
volleyball evaluation. 
The evaluations will take place at the SHBC Activities Center 
(SHAC). Makeups are in June and July with an appointment.
To make an appointment or to ask questions? Contact Ashley  
Johnson, ajohnson@shbc.cc or 251-342-5375

July 15-19 | 9:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.
Summer Music at Spring Hill is a music day camp that  
allows children to experience music in a variety of age  
appropriate activities. The day includes small group and large 
group learning situations.

COST: 
•	 $75.00 for one child
•	$120.00 for two per family
•	 $150.00 for three or more per family

Activities include: playing instruments, singing, music 
crafts, games, and movement, as well as a rehearsal time for  
performance.

Sign up now by visiting www.shbc.cc/register.  

From
Spring Hill Baptist Church

2 S. McGregor Avenue
Mobile, AL 36608

251-342-5320
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251-342-5320

From
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2 S. McGregor Avenue
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251-342-5320

From
Spring Hill Baptist Church

2 S. McGregor Avenue
Mobile, AL 36608

251-342-5320

Church Offices & 
Activities Center 

Closed on July 4 & 5 
for the Independence 

Holiday.

Extended Session  
for week of June 23, 2019

Preschool A: Michael & Elizabeth Knotts
Preschool B: Gray & Amanda Arnold (Early)


